
I want to thank all our guests who have supported our dinner service on the weekends at

Uptown Kitchen. At Uptown Kitchen, we are dedicated to offering friendly and professional

service paired with quality, fresh foods made from scratch and locally sourced.

We committed to reopening dinners at Uptown Kitchen for one year to retest the waters

and see how the growth in the area would impact the local restaurant community. Our

experimental year has come to an end and in preparation for Winter, we will stop our

dinner service until the beginning of Spring. Come Spring time, Uptown Kitchen will reopen

our  dinner service with an exciting, fresh and delicious new dinner and cocktail menu.

As always, Uptown Kitchen will continue to serve our ever popular breakfast, brunch and

lunch during our normal business hours; 7 am to 3 pm seven days a week.

Please continue to keep an eye on our Facebook page as we will announce some fun special

events and exclusive dinners in the evening.

Finally, if you are in need of catering or a private room for a party, please consider Uptown

Kitchen. Our Director of Catering will be happy to assist you with planning a great event. 

Uptown Kitchen

7225 Heritage Square

(574) 968-3030

From the desk of Jonathan Lutz

Uptown Dining Catering

(574) 440-4116

udgcatering@gmail.com


